
1

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 3:26 PM
To: 'rickpfefferle@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Set strong energy savings goals for Florida utilities; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 

20190021

Good Afternoon, Mr. Pfefferle. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Numbers 20190015 to 20190021, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
 
 
From: Rick Pfefferle [mailto:Rick.Pfefferle.82625511@p2a.co]  
Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2019 5:50 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Set strong energy savings goals for Florida utilities; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
I understand that you will be setting energy savings goals for the state’s largest utilities. Please seek a solution 
that encourages individuals to install solar collectors that contribute to the power grid. This is the sunshine state!
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
Rick Pfefferle  
10687 MANDYA CT 
Boynton Beach, FL 33437  




